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David, The fact that you would propose this and not even make in person voting a 

multi-week window is insane and an attempt to strip democracy from the State of 

Oregon. Everyone supporting taking away our vote by mail system should be 

ashamed of themselves and I hope they understand their actions are un-American 

and against the people of Oregon. Pursuing this path would also open rural 

communities to potential disenfranchisement as they have fewer polling stations 

which can be easily targeted and shut down by malevolent actors and protestors.  

 

We should be focus on making sure every voice is heard, not making it harder for 

small towns to vote, not making it harder for working people to vote by limiting it to 

one day of in person voting. David Smith of Port Orford, Oregon this attempt at taking 

away Oregonians freedom and right to self determination will not be forgotten.  


